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	WOODSTOCK — Although the Marble Bridge on U.S. Route 4 in Woodstock isn't scheduled to close for construction for another month, the town wants motorists to be aware of delays and detours now.

The bridge closure begins on May 29, the day after Memorial Day, and continues through June 24.

The town, in conjunction with the Chamber of Commerce, the state and the Two Rivers Ottaquechee Regional Planning Commission, has published two brochures explaining the delays and mapping out alternative routes. The goal is to avoid or at least minimize disruptions and accidents.

"The town is doing its best to get the word out," said Annette Compton, marketing director for the Woodstock Area Chamber of Commerce. "We're looking forward to having people here. We're going ahead with Memorial Day activities. The Quechee Balloon Festival and the Alumni Day parade are still going on."

Truck and bus traffic will be banned from the bridge during the closure. One brochure states bluntly that Route 4 is a dead end for truckers.

Trucks and tour buses weighing less than 24,000 pounds will be able to use Prosper Road. To get to Prosper Road from the eastern side of the bridge, drivers will have to take state Route 12 north from Woodstock Village until they come to the junction a few miles south of Bethel.

Detours will be marked on state routes 100, 103 and 107.

Motorists seeking to avoid this route can take Interstate 89 to Exit 3 in Bethel. From there, drivers can take Route 107 to Rutland.

People driving on Interstate 91 will be able to get off at Exit 6 in Westminster a few miles south of Chester to pick up Route 103.

In Woodstock, cars and light trucks will be able to get through town over Elm and River Streets. Drivers taking this route will travel north on Route 12 over Middle Bridge to River Street, turn left on River Street and come back out on Route 4 past the construction zone.

To reduce the inconvenience, Woodstock is offering free parking in the village.
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